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Dear Parents/Carers,  

The weeks continue to fly by. Thank you to the three 

parents who have volunteered to run our school 

uniform Swap Shop on Tuesday 8th October before 

and after school. This will be on the Key Stage 1 

playground, weather permitting. Please bring any 

previously owned school uniform that is in good 

condition along.  

As the weather turns more wintery please make sure 

that your child has a waterproof coat in school each 

and everyday. If you have a spare pair of wellies  then 

please feel free to bring these in to be left at school 

for your child to use.  

Thank you for your help.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates:  

Tuesday 1st October 

Lincolnshire Day  

KS2 Football Tournament * 

Thursday 3rd October 

Individual Photographs 

Tuesday 8th October 

KS2 Girls’ Football Tournament* 

Thursday 10th October  

EYFS/Key Stage 1 Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 16th October  

U11 Football Tournament* 

Friday 18th October 2019 

End of Term 1  

Tuesday 29th October 

Start of Term 2 

Wednesday 30th October 

Volleyball Festival* 

Tuesday 29th October 

Parents’ Evening 1* 

Wednesday 30th October 

Parents’ Evening 2* 

* Letters to go out 
‘Performances with Passion’ 

Several of our children took part in a performance at 

Blackfriars last Sunday and were awarded a Special 

Award for ‘Performances with Passion’.  

Well done to Lacie (Y4), Hollie (Y2), 

Kayden (Y3), Summa (Y6), Jackson 

(Y3) and      Hannah (Y2) for an      

excellent              

performance.   

Lincolnshire Day 

On Tuesday 1st October 

we will be celebrating 

Lincolnshire Day and 

children will complete some Lincolnshire themed 

activities. We would like to create a giant Lincolnshire 

flag collage and ask the children to bring in an object 

that is the same as their house team for us to use. It 

could be a piece of coloured paper, cleaned food 

packaging or item of clothing or anything else of that 

colour once we have created our flag items will be 

returned.  

School Uniform Swap Shop  

Tuesday 8th October 2019 

before and after school on the 

Key Stage 1 Playground. 



Chapel Champions - 27th September  

 Achievement Award Value Award: Communication 

Reception  Megan: working so hard to get changed inde-

pendently before and after PE.  

Bronwyn: communicating her learning so clearly.  

Year 1 Maggie: fantastic reading, reading five times a 

week at home!  

Blake: amazing communication skills when     

helping other children log on and off the comput-

er.  

Year 2 Oscar: fantastic effort at home when using 

TimesTable Rockstars 

Hollie: thoughtful contributions towards lessons.  

Year 3 Kody: a brilliantly persuasive advert.  Kye: communicating his Maths understanding so 

clearly.  

Year 4 Addison:  for his contribution and effort in     

English lessons this week.  

Miley: communicating her ideas carefully and 

sensibly. 

Year 5 Ethan C: some well controlled non chronological 

report writing. 

Aaliyah: always trying to get the best out of    

people.  

Year 6 Macy-Jai: superb independent Maths work    

earlier this week.  

Abi: communicating her ideas to her Year 5 team 

mate in our DT work.  

Home School Agreement and Update Forms 

Over the next few weeks we will be sending out our 

Home School Agreement and update forms. There 

will be three yellow forms that will need completing 

and details checking. It is vital that we make sure we 

have up to date contact details for parents and carers 

and two emergency contacts. We will provide an 

envelope to return the forms in. Please return the 

forms to the School Office as soon as possible. Thank 

you for your help with this.  Have you signed up for 

‘MarvellousMe!’ are you sending 

teachers a ‘Hi5’ back? 

Aldi Get Set to Eat Fresh 

We now have 104 stickers. We only need 196 more 

for our kit bag of goodies and chance to win £20,000! 

Parking 

We are requesting once again that parents and carers 

DO NOT park on the double yellow lines. We also 

ask that parents and carers act in a polite and 

respectful way towards other road users at pick up 

and drop off time. We have been in touch with our 

local PCSO who will be conducting ‘spot checks’ on 

parking outside school.  

Mobile Phones 

Our policy on mobile phones for 

children in school is very clear. 

Children must not have  phones in 

school. If they are found with them in school they 

will be confiscated and will need to be collected by a 

parent or carer. If your child is walking home and you 

would like them to have a mobile phone they must 

bring this to the School Office at the start of the day 

and then collect it at the end of the day. 


